
 

From The Headmaster  

The Green Gazette                   Thursday 2
nd

 May 2024 

CHILDRENS PARLIAMENT 
If you hadn’t seen the post from football legend Gary Neville congratulating our 
recently elected Childrens Parliament Prime Minister, you can see it on Saint 
Pierre’s Instagram page. Please follow us, if you don’t already to keep up to 
date with any upcoming events and the general day to day pictures of a day in a 
life at Saint Pierre. 
 
CLARK ON TIKTOK SAFETY 
Please see attached link to the Daily Express online to read about what Clark has 
been focussing on recently 
https://www.express.co.uk/news/uk/1894480/child-prime-minister-tiktok-
deaths-online-safety  
 
A Note From The PTFA  
We are very fortunate to have a number of entrepreneurial parents at Saint 
Pierre and in order to all support eachother, the PTFA would like to make a 
Business Directory which we could all use. Therefore, if you run your own 
business and would like some free advertising to appear in our directory, please 
contact  
ptfa@saintpierreschool.co.uk  

There have been a couple of changes within the PTFA this term. We would like 
to take this opportunity to express our deepest gratitude to Rebecca Lockwood 
and our appreciation for all of her hard work, not only as Treasurer but also as a 

key player in our Events Team. We 
are also very excited to announce 
that Lola Busari has agreed to pick 
up the baton and become our new 
Treasurer. We offer Lola all our 
support in the role and are 
confident, knowing how diligent 
and dedicated Lola is, that she will 
do a fantastic job. Another exciting 
addition is to our Events Team, we 
would like to welcome aboard, 
Nicola Nice whose daughter 
attends Saint Pierre Nursery. For 
those who do not already know Nicola, she will play a major part in our 
next event, so do pop along and meet her… 

The PTFA are holding a Prosecco Pamper Party on the evening of 
Thursday 13th June at Olives By The Sea in Hamlet Court Road, 
Westcliff.  Mini beauty treatments in partnership with Tropic will be 
very kindly offered, free of normal charge on the night, in exchange for 
a small donation to Saint Pierre School PTFA. Olives By The Sea has also 
very generously waived the venue hire charge (and made their own 
advert for us).  
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We hope to see as many people there as possible to support Saint Pierre, the PTFA and these big-hearted local 
business women; in order to give them an idea of numbers, if you would like to attend please email: 
ptfa@saintpierreschool.co.uk  

We are so grateful for all of your generosity – if you haven’t and would like 
to, you can still donate via the link. 
peter spencer-lane is fundraising for Leukaemia UK (justgiving.com) 

 

YEAR 5 PARENTS 

A reminder that the CSSE online registration link opens at 9am on Tuesday 14th May. Parents can register their child 
for the 11+ test through the CSSE website www.csse.org.uk  
 
SCHOOL HATS 
Please remember to encourage children to wear their hats to and from coming to school. Children always look so 
smart coming through the school gates and so it’s great for them to continue that when off school premises. 
 
Upcoming Events:  
 

• Friday 3rd May – School Council Meeting (lunchtime) 

• Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday  

• Weds 8th May – Bikeability L1 Y4 

• Thurs 9th May – Bikeability L1 Y6 

• Friday 10th May – Bikeability L2 Y6 

• Monday 13th May – KS2 School Trip to Harry Potter Studios  
                                 - Public Speaking Competition Begins 

• Thurs 23rd May – Junior Music Festival Rehearsal  

• Friday 24th May – School Council Meeting (lunchtime) 
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